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NWHC officials together with Baagi Forum Concerned leaders and Mabopane Tittle Deeds Beneficiaries

he NWHC officials together with Baagi Forum

Concerned leaders from Mabopane gathered to

celebrate handing out Title Deeds to Mabopane
residents on the 25" of November 2018 at Mabopane
indoor sports hall.

The mandate of the programme was to issue out 20 title deeds to
the residents of Mabopane but because of the unavailability of
about 15 people who were supposed to receive title deeds the
officials only managed to issue out 5 title deeds. “Although we did
not issue out all the title deeds we managed to assist all those
who had enquiries about their deed of grants", said Mr Mothibi
who was part of the NWHC officials.

We got the opportunity to interview one of the people who
received their title deed and this is what she had to say, "I am
very pleased to have been part of such a great project because
today I'm holding a full title to my house, and most importantly I
was assisted with no charge. I'm overwhelmed with joy knowing
that I secured myself the most important document”, said Ms
Maroesele.

The NWHC together with the department of Human Settlements
has committed itself to fight the number of title deed backlog in
North West. "I encourage everyone who holds his or her deed of

grant to come forth and submit them so that we can be able to
assist. If you have lost your deed of grant or any supporting
documents you are also encouraged to come forth and get
assisted", said Ms Motshegwe. She furthermore pointed out that
a title deed recognises the owner, which allows for the property to
be passed on to family members in the event of death. The
transfer of deeds to the rightful owners is a legal obligation,
where all residents have access to their title deeds,” she said.

Although there is a record of slow progress with the Title deed
restoration project, the NWHC has committed itself to improve
the process and assist home owners with their deed of grants.

Ms Maroesele with NWHC officials sharing moments
of jubilation




